Laura Godette (Clerks VH)

From: Kristin Thirion

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 8:51 AM

To: William Brennan

Cc: Laura Godette (Clerks VH); Diane Melone (Clerks VH)
Subject: Re: ltems 8 & 9

Thank you!

Sent from my iPhone

> 0nJul 20, 2021, at 7:29 PM, William Brennan <wbrennan@tinleypark.org> wrote:
>

> Hi Kristin,

>

> | just wanted to let you know | will be abstaining from these items as both accountants are clients of mine and | want
to avoid any appearance of impropriety.

>

> Thank you

>

> Bill

>

> Sent from my iPad



